
From: Sarah Perdue <sp366@cornell.edu>  
Sent: May 06, 2019 2:36 PM 
To: Abbas, Syed <district12@cityofmadison.com>; Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Support for proposed outdoor addition to Dexter's Pub 
 
Dear Alder Abbas and Timothy,  
 
I am unable to attend the Planning meeting tonight, at which there will be a discussion 
about a proposed outdoor addition to Dexter's Pub. I wanted to write you to voice my full 
support for the the addition. Though Dexter's is not technically in my neighborhood (I 
live in Emerson East), it is the de facto neighborhood pub and I visit it frequently, both 
for personal social gatherings and for our monthly neighborhood social. An added 
outdoor space will greatly increase my enjoyment of Dexter's -- I can't wait to meet up 
with friends and neighbors some beautiful summer day and enjoy supporting a local 
business outside. The owners and staff have been nothing but friendly and responsible -- 
if they say they will close it at 10pm, they will close it, and they will pay attention to 
noise levels. There's no way 32 people outside will be louder than a sand volleyball game 
with spectators, which was the previous use of the space. I see no reason why their 
addition should be denied, and I urge you to approve their proposal.  
 
Sincerely,  
Sarah Perdue, district 12 resident 
2112 E Mifflin St, Madison 


